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Comments: The prohibition of fixed anchors is a mistake and should not go through. The reality is that even if this

were to be passed, the people who care about this sport are going to continue to participate in it regardless

making it increasingly dangerous without the failsafe of some of these necessary fixed anchors. Furthermore, the

funds and staffing required for the removal are pre-existing anchors is realistically unfeasible. Finally the passage

of something like this has the potential of reigniting/ increasing the feud between outdoor recreationists and the

governing bodies that care for these areas that we care so much about. This proposal has brought our

community together to discuss how we govern ourselves and highlighted our need of more accountability within

our communities to regulate ourselves and maintain our sport more effectively in order to maintain safety and

environmental sustainability. However, this action puts the outlaying mistakes of our sports in the spot light,

which does not accurately represent the majority of our sports. Overall, this is an ineffective method of

encouraging environmental sustainability, within these wild areas. It is as well as a misuse of governmental to

power to try to solve a non-issue in the grand scheme of environmental issues that threaten our beloved parks

and wilderness areas.


